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On July 5, 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki traveled to Erongo Region, to visit Namibia’s 

longest running open pit uranium mine operated by Rössing Uranium. Mr. Johan Coetzee, 

the Managing Director of the company gave him a tour of the site and gave an overview 

of the mine operations.  

 

Mr. Johan Coetzee and Ambassador Nishimaki 

 
The SJ pit where mining has been conducted for the past 45 years. 

(3.5 km long, 1.5 km wide, and 420 meters deep) 


